
 

 

Welcome! 

A great big Greenlands welcome to you all! I am so pleased to be your child’s first teacher and 

am sure that we will have lots of fun learning together. 

Settling into Reception 

It has been lovely to see the children quickly and  happily settle into Reception and become part 

of the Greenlands community. They are enjoying exploring and learning in both the indoor and 

outdoor classroom with their new friends. Everyday they discover something new!  

Greenlands’ Children are Amazing! 

What your child enjoys doing and learning at home is very important and we love it when they 

share their interests and achievements with us. You can do this by posting a photo on your 

child’s portfolio on Class Dojo. Every half term your child will also bring home a ‘My child’s a Su-

perstar’ for you to complete. So start thinking what you are going to write now! 

Learning is fun! 

We all helped to make our very own class Superstar. We each finger painted a little star and 

used them to make him. He is gigantic! Our huge Superstar has been helping us learn how to 

make our classroom a happy place to be. Make sure you look on our class page on the school web-

site and Class Dojo pages where you will find photographs of the children having fun learning. 

You will also find our curriculum map which tells you what we will be learning each half term.  

How you can help 

Tuesday is PE day. Please make sure your child has a PE kit including black pumps in school. No 

earrings to be worn on PE day please.  

Getting changed for PE and putting on and fastening new school coats can be a bit tricky for 

some children. It would really help if you practised with your child at home. 

All children love a good story, so make sure you read the book your child has chosen from our 

class library to them. Return it on  Mondays and Thursdays so they can choose a new one. 

Keeping your child safe is very important to us. Please let me know in the morning or telephone 

school if someone different is collecting your child at the end of the day. 

Miss Wells 


